
Meeting Minutes Monday January 5, 2015 @5:30pm 

Meeting came to order at 5:41PM 

In Attendance: Ryan Kane, Mary Lou Volpe, Dan Thompson, and Kadion Philips 

Absent: Matt Johnson 

Meeting Minutes from December 15, 2014. Approved with a motion by Ryan Kane, Mary Lou Volpe 

2nd the motion, all in acceptance 4-0 

The Master Plan Goal Check list was approved with the following addition of (Town Barn Fields) 

listed in the comments section of maintain and enhance of the existing open space and recreational 

facilities. The addition of (Yes) to the Increase public awareness of open space and recreational 

facilities. Ryan Kane Motion to accept with the above changes 2nd Dan Thompson all in Favor 4-0 

St Anne’s Bazaar has been asked to attend the February Meeting for the Town Common use for the 

Apple Bazaar Sept 2015 

Review of the Town Property Policy has been submitted to Laura Peckham of MIIA and Brian 

Winner of Koppleman and Paige for their review of the policy changes 

Meeting with Dylan St Germain from The Bridge to integrate special need adults into the 

community thru the recreation department, suggestions are: to help with check in  for our Adult 

leagues and possible summer help at the Summer Recreation program. Dylan will be in touch with 

Lynne to see on these options. 

Planning Board Meeting and Con Com Meeting has been continued to February 2015 

Hamilton Road and gun club attended the meeting to discuss the possibilities of the Plimpton 

property with the recreation committee.  They presented the committee with a drawing of the 

proposed site in relation it their firing range and the impact that would have on the parcel the range 

is well over 2,000 yards from the property and the range is set up in a north west direction where 

the proposed rec land is situated in a southeast direction from the firing range. 

  Darci Schofield from the Trust of Public Lands was also in attendance looking for the recreation 

committee input on the future site of recreational fields on the Plimpton property. Her design team  

can draw up possible designs of the future recreational site for multiuse fields. She is looking for a 

cost estimate on our field design for the Town Barn fields which the committee doesn’t not have at 

this time.   

Next Meeting is scheduled for TBD Meeting night will be changed due to conflicts 
Adjourned at 6:56pm 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lynne Girouard 



 

 


